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Hello Everyone,  
 
That’s it, it’s a wrap! The end of the school year.  
 
On Thursday this week the Primary school had their 
outing to Long Beach. What a fun day it was. In house 
teams they did a treasure hunt to collect clues to 
break the code and release the treasure. Well done to 
Elliot house who were the winners.  
 
There were other house activities and sand play too.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Secondary school continued their enrichment 
activities which you can read all about further on.  
 

Friday we held our end of year awards assembly and it 
was a fitting end to the school year. Well done to all 
those receiving awards and thank you to the 
companies and PTA for funding the awards. We said 
our final goodbyes to our Year 11, Mr Gill, Miss King 
and Ms Yon. From all of us at TBS, best wishes for the 
future.  
 
During the school holidays there will be lots going on 
at school with the painting and drainage projects 
taking place.  
 
To all staff and students, enjoy the holidays, relax and 
recharge. See you all in September. We will have 2 
INSET days on 4th and 5th and school will start for 
students on 6th September.  
 
That’s it for this year! 
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher  
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Secondary Activity Week 2 
Key stage 3 (year 7 to 9) would like to give a BIG shout 
out to some members of the community that have 
helped in their Activity weeks, this week’s themes 
were team work and creativity: 
 
Monday saw the students working in teams with an 
assortment of unusual races. Who knew a pile of 
clothes could be so much fun! 

 

On Tuesday the students created t-shirt designs and 
made some food to be enjoyed by all in our Mad 
Hatter’s tea party that saw the revival of some old 
fashioned games, like bobbing apples. 
 

 
 

 
 
On Wednesday we were joined by Conservation up 
Green Mountain to see the shades and complete 
Elliot’s walk. Thank you Miss Henry for the Plo. 
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Finally on Thursday we got to watch Spiderman and 
eat pizza, thank you RAF and NAAFI. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


